
COVID-19		
Outdoor	Visits

Adapted	from	Community	Living	Toronto



Since	COVID-19,	there	have	been	a	lot	of	changes.	
Places	have	been	closed.



There	are	new	rules	to	
follow	from	the	
government.		

We	are	doing	a	great	
job	keeping	people	safe	
by	following	these	new	
rules!



This	means	that	
families	and	friends	
can	visit	if	we	are	
very	careful!



Visits	will	be	planned	ahead	of	time.	

They	will	be	at	least	30	minutes	long.	



We	will	ask	visitors	
questions	to	make	sure	
they’re	not	sick.		

Sometimes,	a	visit	
might	need	to	be	
moved	to	another	day	
if	your	visitor	might	be	
sick!



The	place	outside	where	you	meet	will	need	to	have	enough	space	to	
meet	safely.		
Backyards,	porches,	or	driveways	are	all	options!



If	your	home	does	not	
have	enough	space	
outside,	a	nearby	park	
might	be	a	better	place	
to	meet.



Up	to	two	people	can	visit	you	at	a	time.	A	support	person	
will	also	be	there	to	help	everyone	keep	safe.	



Everyone	will	need	to	
wear	a	mask.



You	might	sit	in	chairs	set	apart	from	
each	other.	This	reminds	us	to	keep	
our	distance.	

Or,	you	may	stay	on	your	porch	while	
your	friends	and	family	stay	on	the	
lawn	or	driveway!



If	you	and	your	
guests	do	not	keep	
apart,	the	visit	may	
need	to	end	early.	



We	are	excited	to	
welcome	visitors!	

We	will	all	work	
together	to	be	healthy	
and	safe.	


